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Deansway

 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


14th March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

Marle Hall Trip Tuesday 8th May  – Friday 11th May 2018 

A meeting has been arranged for Tuesday 20th March at 6pm to discuss the arrangements for the trip to Marle Hall. The meeting is for parents/carers and children.  We do hope that you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you then.  Please complete and return the slip below to confirm whether you are able to attend.  
Prior to this meeting, we would like you to complete both sides of the attached Consent to Visits, Medical Details and Treatment Form (OSA2). This is a very important form as it contains your contact details and your child’s medical information. 

Please take time to complete this form accurately, ensuring that the contact details are correct. We will be using your phone number in a phone chain to contact you on the journey home – please underline / highlight the one that you can be contacted on Friday 11th May during the afternoon/early evening.  If there is any reason why you would not want other parents to know your phone number, please let me know by writing on your consent form.  I have also enclosed a Clothing Check List.  It is very helpful as it gives tips about preparing for the trip. Please do not buy any new clothes, but it would be useful if they are labelled!  (We do require your child’s shoe size and would ask you to state this on the attached slip).

During our time at Marle Hall, numerous photographs of the children will be taken.  Every year, we upload the photographs onto a CD and  parent/carers receive a copy.   Your child will no doubt enjoy looking at these with you and talking you through some of the exciting activities they did!  In addition, we use some of the photographs for our website and also displays etc.   Marle Hall would also like to use some of the photographs for their website and display purposes.  Please complete the relevant section on the attached slip, confirming that you are happy for any such photographs to be used for these purposes.   
The slip below and attached forms should be completed and returned to school by Monday 19th March.  
Yours sincerely

Jane Moore (Mrs)

Deputy Head 

Marle Hall Trip Tuesday 8th May  – Friday 11th May 2018 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………….                                                                  Class …………..
*I will/will not be able to attend the meeting on Tuesday 20th March at 6pm and require ………..  seats (please insert no., of seats required if able to attend)

* Please circle as appropriate
Parent/Carer Signature ………………………………………..                                                                    Date …………..
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